
 

 

Developing an Arctic Ocean Observing System for Alaska: 
A Conceptual Design   

 
Molly McCammon1 

 
 

1 Alaska Ocean Observing System, 1007 W. Third Avenue, Suite 100, Anchorage, AK 
99501. 907-644-6703. mccammon@aoos.org 
 
This document describes a conceptual Arctic coastal ocean observing system that builds 
upon the existing observing platforms and products in the Beaufort and Chukchi Seas, 
Alaska’s (and the U.S.) Arctic.  The conceptual design describes a “bare-bones” system 
that could be “enhanced” with additional components.  The core components would be 
funded by the Alaska Ocean Observing System as part of its commitment to increasing 
ocean and coastal observations to meet stakeholder needs in Alaska. 
 
AOOS is seeking comment on this product from the scientific community, as well as 
other stakeholder and user groups in Alaska. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 
	
  
 


